
Did you know… 
the difference between a Face-to-Face meeting temporarily electronic 

and an Electronic meeting??? 
Face-to-Face Meetings Electronic Meetings 

• Part of the Area structure – OR is Area 47
• Have a physical location
• Groups have a GR
• GR’s have a vote at Assembly
• Meeting via temporary electronic

platforms
• Meetings found on website under Find an

Al-Anon Meeting & on oregonal-anon.org

• Not part of the Area structure
• Are worldwide
• Meetings do not have a GR
• Voice is presented at the WSC through

direct links to WSO
• Meetings found on WSO website

under Electronic Meetings

We are face-to-face meetings that are holding temporary electronic meetings 

Things to keep in mind: 
• Groups must meet at the registered day and time in order to post temporary electronic meeting links online
• Tradition 6: Our Family Groups ought never endorse, finance or lend our name to any outside enterprise, lest problems

of money, property and prestige divert us from our primary spiritual aim.  Although a separate entity, we should
always co-operate with Alcoholics Anonymous

• Mail is still going out – are you getting it?  You may want to consider updating the CMA for your group to ensure you
are not missing communications from WSO, Area, and Information Services

Meeting status’:  
1. Not Currently Meeting:  **To ensure the safety of all from COVID-19, this meeting has been suspended until further

notice.  Please check back for updates**
2. Temporary Electronic Meeting:  Temporary electronic meeting available during COVID-19 pandemic: xxxx; link;

password
3. Meeting Face-to-Face: location instructions

Group Changes can be made by going to: https://al-anon.org/for-members/group-resources/group-records/ 
Temporary Electronic Meeting Changes due to COVID-19 Pandemic:  Face-to-Face Changes: 

As groups return to face-to-face meetings, the temporary electronic meeting information will be removed online.  If a group 
decides to use an electronic platform while also meeting face-to-face, the group’s conscience should reflect the spiritual 
principles of the Twelve Traditions.  

Please encourage your groups to check what meeting information is currently listed on 
oregonal-anon.org 




